
 
West Susitna Access Project Update 

 
July 28, 2023 (Anchorage, Alaska) – The Department of Transportation and Public Facilities 
(DOT&PF) has announced it will start their own project to build a public access road near 
the west end of Ayrshire Road for approximately 15 miles to the Big Susitna River with 
public amenities. The Alaska Industrial Development and Export Authority (AIDEA) will 
continue working on a separate project for an industrial access corridor to advance access 
to several mines. AIDEA’s effort will consider a variety of options including slurry lines, 
conveyor systems, and roads to advance economic development and jobs for Alaska. 
 
For more information about AIDEA or any of AIDEA’s projects, please visit www.aidea.org 
or contact us at communications@aidea.org. 
 
About AIDEA: 
The Alaska Industrial Development and Export Authority is a public corporation of the 
State of Alaska. AIDEA’s purpose is to promote, develop, and advance the general 
prosperity and economic welfare of the people of Alaska. 
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